

Picture Days!

Fall pictures will be taken on October 1st & 2nd.

The Children's House (Purple, Pink, Aqua and White) will be taken on Wednesday October 1st and the Main Building (Green, Red, Blue and Gold Classes) will be taken on Thursday October 2nd.

Please have your child wear their picture clothes to school and bring a bag with their play clothes to change into after pictures.

NOTE --- If you have children in both buildings their pictures will be taken on Wednesday October 1st.

BACKGROUND WILL BE A FALL SCENE

